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General Contract Monitoring 

Pharmacy Rebates: Inconsistencies Between CMS and HFS Lists 
 
 
This policy confirms previous guidance that when there is an inconsistency between the HFS 
Federal Rebate List and the CMS Rebate List, MCOs should use the CMS list. 
 
To avoid confusion and access the most current information, HFS recommends that MCOs use 
the CMS list exclusively. 
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